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CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. Stanley Walczynski 
Environmental Engineer 
Safety-Kleen Corporation 
111 Big Timber Road 
Elgin, Illinois 60120

RECEWEO. 

JUN 2 3 1986

Hazardous WastS

Re: Safety-Kleen Corp. FLD 980 847 214
Construction Application HC24-118986 
Notice of Application

Dear Mr. Walczynski:

Pursuant to Florida Administrative Code Rule 17-30.220 (6)(a ) , we 
are enclosing a Notice of Application that you must publish in a 
newspaper of general circulation in the area of the proposed 
facility.

We expect the proof of publication be mailed to us within twenty 
one (21) days from the date stamped in the return receipt slip.

Sincerely,

Armando fconzalez 
Permittibq JEnqineer 
Hazardous Waste Section

AG/br

cc: Satish Kastury
Hillsborough County,

Board of County Commissioners 
City of Tampa

Urban Environmental Coordinator

Protecting Florida and Your Quality of Life



NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF APPLICATION

State of Florida
Department of Environmental Regulation 

Notice of Application

The Department announces receipt of an application for permit 
from Safety-Kleen Corporation to construct a storage facility to 
store hazardous wastes in containers and in a tank. This proposed 
project will be located at 5309, 24th Avenue South in Tampa.

This application is being processed and is available for 
public inspection during normal business hours, 8:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, except legal holidays, at 7601 
Highway 301 North, Tampa, Florida 33610


